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COVID-19  

Please be assured that we have had NO positive cases of 

COVID in school. 

If your child develops symptoms of COVID ie, 

a high temperature 

a new continuous cough 

or a change to their sense of taste or smell 

please call the NHS helpline on 111 or your GP for advice and 

guidance.  You can arrange a test through the GOV.UK 

website but if you have any problems or queries please 

contact the COVID helpline on 119. If they have other or 

additional symptoms or you are unsure then please seek 

further medical advice. 

Please remember to phone the School Office to make us 

aware of any absence even if not COVID related. 

Please see the guidelines attached to this email which 

gives clear advice on the procedures to follow.

 

Free School Meals 

 We are aware that, due to the lockdown, a lot of family’s 

circumstances have changed.  It may be worth checking to 

see if your child is entitled to Free School Meals even if you 

don’t think you are eligible. 

Please follow the link below to check your eligibility or you can 

collect a paper form from the School Office. 

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/schoolseducationchildcareskillsa

ndemployability/freeschoolmeals  

Please note that children in Year 3 are no longer entitled to 

Universal Free School Meals which all of Key Stage 1 receive.  

Parents may find that they are, however, are eligible for the 

Free School Meals.  Please apply using the above link if you 

think this may apply to you. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please remember that water bottles should 
only contain water and not squash.  Fizzy 
drinks are not permitted in school at all.

 

School Meals 

Our school kitchen is open! School dinner 

menus have now been sent home (and on our 

website) and we are able to provide hot 

school meals to the children. Remember we 

can give your child a school packed lunch if 

they do not want a hot meal. 

Remember! 

 We are a NUT-FREE school. 

 

Breakfast Club 

The timings for Breakfast Club are 8am for 

Seahorses and Electric Eels and 8.15am for 

Starfish and Turtles.  Please make sure you 

are on time to avoid ‘bursting class bubbles’.

 

Behaviour Raffle 

We are really focusing on recognising good 

behaviour this term and children are earning 

behaviour raffle tickets by demonstrating our 

three key rules of being ready, respectful and 

safe. Children can earn multiple tickets every 

day and there will be a draw each Friday to 

find a winner. 

This week’s behaviour raffle winner is……. 

Tyler Reeve! 

Well done Tyler! 

 

Friday 25th September 2020 
 

High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  
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Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

Date EYFS/KS1 
KS2 

 

Friday 23rd October  Last day of school   

Monday 26th - Friday 30th October Half Term Break   

Monday 2nd November  All children back to school  

Friday 18th December  Last day of school   

 
21st December – 4th January  School holiday   

Tuesday 5th January  All children back to school   

 
High Street Primary Academy Term Dates 2020-21 

 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk
http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website

